
I am writing to express my willingness to serve on the Board Member Selection Process 

Committee (BMSPC). 

during the 2017 At-Large Board Member 2017 Selection process.  

 

In 2014, I served on the Board Member Selection Process Committee (BMSPC) during the 2014 

At-Large Board Member Selection Process. 

 

In 2010, as LACRALO Secretariat, during the time of the 2010 At-Large Director Process, I was 

aware of the Board Selection Process   

and was informming LACRALO during that time, even though I wasn't a member of the 

BMSPC at that time. 

 

I have participated in many At-Large WGs And ALAC over the years including the At-Large 

RoP WG, see 

https://community.icann.org/display/atlarge/Dev+Anand+Teelucksingh+SOI 

 

I can also confirm that I am not submitting any Expression of Interest (EOI) for the position of 

the Board Director selected by At-Large 

Kind Regards, 

Dev Anand  

 

https://community.icann.org/display/atlarge/Dev+Anand+Teelucksingh+SOI

